
  

7th Feb 2025 

 

 

11.02.25: Internet Safety Day. 

17th - 21st Feb: Half term. 

25.02.25: Reception: Height, Weight & Hearing 

check (Info emailed to you on 17/01). 

25.02.25: Swimming sessions commence for Y5. 

Every Tuesday PM. 

06.03.25: World Book Day - info overleaf. 

12.03.25: 13:00 - 19:00 Parents’ Evening. 

ATTENDANCE: 

95.5% 

Our goal is 

97% 

THIS WEEK’S               

HOUSEPOINT 

WINNERS: 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

OAK 98.6% 

ASH 97.0% 

YEW 94.1% 

HAZEL 96.1% 

MAPLE 97.9% 

CHESTNUT 97.4% 

ROWAN 95.4% 

ELM 93.5% CHERRY 92.5% 

PINE 95.3% 

WILLOW 88.9% 

LAUREL 98.8% 

CEDAR 96.5% 

Internet Safety Day is on February 11th. At school, 
children will engage in various activities to learn 
about staying safe online. The theme is: "Is it too 
good to be true?" Mr. Stirk is holding a competition 
for the best poster about Internet safety, which 
children can create at home. You can either make 
your poster by hand or use your IT skills. 7 winning 
posters will be chosen for your chance to be a staff 
member for the day! Mr. Stirk looks forward to seeing 
these and displaying them at school. Please hand 
your posters to Mr Stirk or the office by the end of 
Monday 10th Feb 

NORTHCLIFFE 

WOOD 

 

We bid farewell to Mrs. Carroll 
next week, who has worked at 
Wycliffe for five years in the 

office. We wish her the best of luck in 
her new job and are confident that 

she will stop by. 



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

We invite you to produce something based on 
our Christian Value, that we can display in 

school e.g. art work, models, a song etc. 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE THIS HALF 

TERM IS: 
What is the difference      
between hoping  and      

wishing? 
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Calling all Parent/Carers!! 

Do you work in a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering or Maths) career? Would you be interested in coming into 

school and sharing / talking / informing some of our pupils about your work? We would like to make our Science Week 

(10th - 15 March) really interactive this year. Ideally you would only need to give up an hour of your time. If you are 

interested, please speak to Mrs Docherty or contact the office. Many Thanks. 

Emily A 

Wycliffe Book Club 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go 
to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/wycliffe/digital-

book-club to browse the latest books and order online. 
For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, 

our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by April 4th, 2025. 

Jack C  Curtis L 
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World Book Day 2025 

06.03.2025 

 This year we would like you to come dressed as a character 

from your favourite story. If you have a copy, 

please bring this book into 

school so that in class we can all 

share who we are and what 

story we are from. We can't wait  

to see everyone and have a fun-

filled day of reading activities in 

school!  

START OF SCHOOL DAY 

08:35 - gates open 

We kindly ask that families remain with children until the bell 

rings. Thank you. 

08:40 - bell rings for the start of school 

day.  

08:45 - gates close, if you are late, bring 

your child to the office and ensure you 

sign them in. 

Dilys W Elliot N Penny B-S 


